
 

Take notice that the City of Englewood has filed a request with the New Jersey Department of 
Environmental Protection, Green Acres Program, proposing to divert 0.485 acres of Block 3402, Lot 1 
and Block 3404, Lot 3 in connection with the Jones Road over Route 4 bridge replacement project. As 
compensation, the City of Englewood will deed restrict as Green Acres encumbered parkland city-owned 
open space commonly known as Block 3706, Lot 4 on the City of Englewood tax maps. 

Pursuant to N.J.A.C.7:36-26.6 (c), the City of Englewood has scheduled a Public Hearing to obtain public 
comment on this request. The Public Hearing will be held virtually on March 23, 2021 starting at 7:00 
PM. All parties are invited to attend and participate and may do so by visiting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82556051094?pwd=Y3ArdUNzSHVxaUY1TUx6cmdsd2twQT09 or by 
dialing 1 (929) 205-6099 followed by the Meeting ID Number 825 5605 1094 and Meeting Passcode 
721134 at 7:00 PM.  

All information submitted by the City of Englewood to the Green Acres Program in support of this 
requested Minor Diversion is available for public inspection via the City of Englewood’s municipal web 
site at www.cityofenglewood.org and at the NJDEP Green Acres Program office, by appointment.  (Please 
email GreenAcres@dep.nj.gov for an appointment as staff is working remotely.) 

In addition to oral comments that can be presented during the Public Hearing, written comments may also 
be submitted to the City of Englewood with a copy to the NJDEP Green Acres Program at the addresses 
listed below. All written comments must be received within two weeks following the virtual Public 
Hearing or no later than April 6, 2021. 

City of Englewood, Sonia Alves-Viveiros, City Manager 
2-10 North Van Brunt Street 

Englewood, New Jersey 07631 
 

New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection, via email to Maude.Snyder@dep.nj.gov  
or to  

Green Acres Program 
Bureau of Legal Services and Stewardship 

Mail Code 501-01 
501 East State Street, 1st Floor 

P.O. Box 420, Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0420 
Attn: Bergen County Steward 


